
Monday 25th April

Chester Zoo Whole School Trip 2022

Dear parents,

On Thursday 12th May (Preschool, TR,1&2) and Friday 13th May (T3,4,5&6) we are going to visit

Chester Zoo to support our whole school project on sustainability.

Children will need to wear school uniform but can wear trainers. They will need a waterproof coat

and a backpack that contains a drink, morning snack and their lunch. If the weather is hot please

ensure you apply sunscreen before school and that they have a hat with them. We will leave school

at 9.30 am and return before the end of the school day. If your child has a Zoo Pass, please ensure

they bring it with them on the day. No spending money is needed for this trip.

If your child has free school meals and would like the school to provide a packed lunch for them,

please fill out this form. ZOO TRIP LUNCHES

The cost of the trip will be £10.

For those who have a pass for Chester Zoo it will be £5.

All payments are to be made on Parent Pay. If you need help logging on please see the school office.

Thank you

Miss Reid

Assistant Head

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdsQLAbTo7HtkHtgwyZzGJ3k87rFDEF88oEZeqiJyLFvqTQzA/viewform

